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I am writing in support of SB703, which directs the Department of Human Services to 

give grants to non-profits to help people change their immigration status.  This bill is 

particularly important in face of a Republican administration that does not respect 

human rights and the rule of law, especially in regard to immigration.  SB703 seeks to 

make the documentation process of legally changing one’s immigration status more 

achievable for immigrants in our state by removing cost barriers to getting help for 

such a complex legal problem.  Please support SB703. 


